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. E. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities Director 
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March 9, 1978 

Mr. Stanley V. May 
Water Quality Control Division 
Colorado Department of Health 
4210 East 11th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80220 

Dear Mr. May: 

City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 
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We are in receipt of your certified letter of February 24, 1978, 
regarding delinquent self-monitoring report, NPDES Number: 
CO-0028835, Mesa County. 

The Grand Junction "201" Facilities Plan has identified several 
existing "package" sewage treatment plants that can be taken out 
of service by the 	coordinated construction of interceptor lines 
and a new regional wastewater treatment plant. 

A portion of the plan that has already been constructed is the 
Paradise Hills Interceptor. Sewage that was previously treated 
at the Paradise Hills package plant operating under NPDES permit 
number CO-0028835, Mesa County, is now being diverted through the 
Paradise Hills Interceptor for treatment at the City of Grand 
Junction sewage treatment plant. The Paradise Hills package plant 
is no longer in operation_   	— 

Discharge Permit Number CO-0028835, Mesa County, can now be can-
celled or voided. If there is a procedure of form for doing this, 
I will be happy to comply if you will let me know what that pro-
cedure is. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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